
 

 
 
 

Newsletter 6 – 9nd October 2023 
 

Knowledge begins with respect for God (Proverbs 1:7) 
 

This half-term’s value is ‘Thankfulness’ (Colossians 2:7) 
 

Flu Vaccinations 
 

Intrahealth, the immunisation team, is holding flu clinics over the half term to vaccinate 
children who have missed the flu vaccination in school. If parents/carers want to book into one 
of the clinics, please call the office on 03333583397 Option 2, Option 2. They are also happy for 
parents/carers to drop in with their children if they're in the area to get them vaccinated. 

 Monday 23rd October, 9:15am - 3:15pm at Shadsworth Children 
Centre, North Rd, BB1 2HR 
 

 Friday 27th October, 9:15am - 3:15pm at Darwen Family Hub, 
Lord St, BB3 0HB 

 

Harvest Festival – Food Donations 
 

A reminder that this year the Foodbank are asking for the following items: 

 Tinned fruit 
 Tinned hotdogs 
 Rice pudding 

 Noodles 
 Tinned soup 
 Tinned vegetables 

 Pasta sauces 
 Breakfast cereals 
 Pasta 

We are happy to receive these now. Many thanks for your support! 

 

Parents/Carers of Year 6 children 
A reminder that the deadline for secondary school 
applications is Tuesday 31st October 2023. If you’ve 
missed a school’s open evening, don’t worry as they 
will often arrange to give you your own guided tour 
at a time that suits you. 

New School Website 
If you have been on the school 
website recently you will have 
noticed that it’s had a 
makeover! Bear with us while 
we transfer content from the 
old site to the new.  

 
  

Best wishes 
 

 
Julian Rogers 
Headteacher  

Goodbye! 
Goodbye and farewell to Miss Ougrader and Mrs 
Nuttall who have left us after a total of 29 years’ 
service between them! We wish them well for the 
future. 



This week’s Amazing Achievers! 
 

You’ve Been Spotted! 
Children who have been demonstrating one of 

our school values: 
 

Aahil Mohammed – Woodpeckers 
Anaya Chaudhry – Kingfishers 

Hamza Jafar – Swallows 
Malik Hasan – Doves 
Subhan Nain – Owls 

Azaan Hussain – Kestrels 
Saarah Ali – Hawks 

Zoya Noor Chaudhry – Falcons 
Alishah Kauser - Eagles 

Headteacher’s Award 
Children chosen for a special achievement last 

week: 
 

Unaysah Sohail – Robins Blue 
Huda Hooti – Robins Green 
Arsal Khan – Woodpeckers 

Mikail Hussain – Kingfishers 
Abdul Rehman – Swallows 

 Umar Farooq – Doves 
Khlid Hussain – Owls 

Hamza Khuram – Kestrels 
Shayne De Zoysa – Hawks 

Hajirah Mahmood – Falcons 
Ayaan Hussain – Eagles 

Recent Reading Badges 
 

Swallows: Sehrish Khan – Silver, 
Umaimah Bhamji – Ruby 

Doves: Ahmad Mahmood – Sapphire 
Kestrels: Ayesha Nadeem & Mahnoor Ayoub 

- Emerald 
Hawks: Mustafa Nawaz – Silver,  

Ibraheem Shafiq – Gold,  
Aaila Farooq – Sapphire,  

Jannat Zeeshan & Yusuf Saddique - Pearl 

Authors of the Week 
Key Stage 2 children who have excelled in their 

writing recently: 
 

Shurayh Mohammed - Doves 
Mariyah Bismillah – Owls 

Ali-Abdullah Syed – Kestrels 
Markuss Petersons – Hawks 

Zainab Khuram  – Falcons 
Hibba Hanslod - Eagles 

Mrs Martin’s Class of the Week: 
Eagles 

Mrs Fenton’s Star: 
Shehryar Ahmed - Robins 

Mr Richardson’s Lunchtime Awards: 
Sara Holme (Kingfishers) & Inaaya Kara (Eagles) 

 
Last Week’s Attendance 

 
 

Robins  90.7% Owls 97% 

Attendance for the year so far: 

96% 

Woodpeckers 98.1% Kestrels  90.4% 

Kingfishers 94.2% Hawks 98.7% 

Swallows 91.1% Falcons 92.5% 

Doves 96.4% Eagles 95.9% 

 


